
Dward ATCB 

From: Martin Perrine [Martin.Perrine@fcc.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2006 12:17 PM

To: Dward ATCB

Subject: RE: WCDMA - confidential

Attachments: tcb info WCDMA3 102105.doc

1/12/2006

Dennis we are meeting on this subject Friday.  In the meantime please review the attached informational file and 
assure that the device was handled appropriately. All modes need to be addressed. Justification should be given 
for the final modes selected for testing. 
  
TCB should be able to grant but will confirm.  Seems to me there is little information that has a confidentiality 
concern.  Please review our short term confidentiality policy. 
  
Best Regards 
  
Martin Perrine 
  
  
  
  

*** Non-Public: For Internal Use Only ***  

-----Original Message----- 
From: Dward ATCB [mailto:dward@atcb.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2006 1:16 PM 
To: Martin Perrine; Rashmi Doshi; Joe Dichoso 
Cc: whgraff@atcb.com 
Subject: RE: WCDMA - confidential 
 
Hi Martin 
The request to the kdb was done last Thursday.  I am done with the review on this end and wait your OK to 
proceed with the grant.  Hopefully you have found the test report for the WCDMA data sent as an 
attachment to the inquiry and all is proceeding. 
  
Let me know as soon as a decision has been made.  Please remember that in the past the FCC has 
allowed 4.2MHz WCDMA to be approved by ATCB. 
  
Thanks  
  

Dennis Ward  
Evaluation Engineer  
American TCB  
Certification Resource for the Wireless Industry www.atcb.com  
703‐847‐4700 fax 703‐847‐6888  
direct ‐ 703‐880‐4841  
cell ‐ 209‐769‐8316  
NOTICE: This E‐Mail message and any attachment may contain privileged or company proprietary information. If 
you received this message in error, please return to the sender.  




